Angela Foster PN QQ‘ (‘/Q

From: Karen P

Sent: 29 May 2018 09:09

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Application re level crossing on A21 for KESR
Dear Sirs,

I would like to add my support to the plans for a level crossing on the A21 for the steam
railway to be extended to Robertsbridge. We must do all we can for rural development and
tourism.

It can be made to work - there is a precedent on the A28 from Thanet to Canterbury for the
mainline trains and it does not cause havoc.

Yours faithfully,
Karen Falzani-Phillips
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